NEWS FROM CITY HALL

THE CITY OF CRYSTAL CITY WOULD LIKE TO TAKE THIS OPPORTUNITY TO EXPRESS OUR GRATITUDE ON BEHALF OF OUR CITIZENS AND THANK PATIENT FINACIAL SERVICES “PFS” FOR TAKING THE INITIATIVE OF DONATING TEN (10) SETS OF PROTECTIVE GEAR FOR OUR “VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT”.
IN ADDITION, THE CITY OF CRYSTAL CITY IN COOPERATION WITH THE COUNTY OF ZAVALA PURCHASED A SET OF “JAWS OF LIFE” FOR THE USE OF THE “VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT”.  TRAINING ON ITS USE IS BEING CONDUCTED FOR PREPAREDNESS IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY.
FURTHER, THE CITY HAS SUBMITTED AN APPLICATION ON BEHALF OF THE CRYSTAL CITY VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT “CCVFD” FOR FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE TO RURAL VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENTS AND HELPING HANDS PROGRAMS TO UPGRADE ITS FIRE AND RESCUE EQUIPMENT IN ADDITION TO ADDITIONAL PERSONAL PROTECTIVE EQUIPMENT.

THANK YOU,
